Sandra T Davis

From: Walter Taylor <drwaltertaylor@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 9:15 AM

To: Sandra T Davis

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PSAC Request

Good morning Mrs. Sandra and happy Friday to you.The PSAC meeting was held on yesterday and the seats held by Mrs.
Saundra Ellison and Mr. Daniel Street were discussed and voted on. Being that both individuals have been absent more
than 6 consecutive meetings, the commission unanimously request that they be removed from their designated seats
and replaced by their respective City Council Representative’s choosing.

Also, can you please advise what Tuesdays in May will the City Council Meeting be held in the afternoon? Thank you so
much for your assistance and support of PSAC.

Semper Fi,

Dr. Walter E. Taylor



Sandra T Davis

From: Walter Taylor <drwaltertaylor@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 9:23 AM

To: Sandra T Davis

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] PSAC Request

Thank you so much.
Both individuals were absent from the following meetings:

10/19/2023
11/16/2023
01/18/2024
02/15/2024
03/14/2024
04/18/2024

> On Apr 19, 2024, at 3:19 AM, Sandra T Davis <Davis.Sandra@columbusga.org> wrote:

>

> Good Morning Dr. Taylor,

>

> Thanks for contacting me regarding the missed meetings. Please outline for both the meeting dates that they have
missed.

>

> Also, there would be one evening Regular Council meeting in May and that would be May 28th at 5:30 p.m.
>

> Thanks again,

>

> Sandra T. Davis

> Clerk of Council

> Council of Columbus, Georgia

> Office: 706-225-4013

> Direct Line: 706-225-3158

> Email; davis.sandra@columbusga.org

>



